. PPB ADVISORY

29 April 2013

RIVERCITY MOTORWAY GROUP STAPLED UNITS (“RCY”)
The Administrators have been advised that the Receivers have today commenced the sale campaign.
It is noted that Expressions of Interest are sought by 10.00 am (AEST), Monday, 13 May 2013.

Unit Holder enquiries should be directed to Link Market Services on 1300 554 474.
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